
Village of Orchard Park 
Public Comment Form 

 

 
The Village of Orchard Park invites the public to review and comment on its New York 

State Stormwater Permit Annual Report and Stormwater Management Program Plan (SWMP 

Plan) in an effort to increase public awareness and encourage involvement with stormwater 

pollution prevention. 

 

The Village of Orchard Park is a member of the Western New York Stormwater Coalition 

(WNYSC), a group consisting of representatives from Erie County, Niagara County, thirty-nine 

regulated municipalities and environmental consultants. The members meet regularly to 

collaborate on their shared stormwater management work. 

 

The Stormwater Management Program Plan details the NYS Permit requirements and 

compliance activities of the Village of Orchard Park. The Annual Report details specific 

actions and measurable goals related to the SWMP Plan. 

 

We appreciate your time and effort in reviewing our documents. 

 

Please comment below and submit via e-mail to: deputy@orchardparkvillage.org . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name (optional): 

Address (optional): 

Phone (optional): 


